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This project is intended to disseminate and put into 
practice the teachings of Dr. Ron Paul. By using a sound 
money with his likeness inscribed, the full scope of his 
philosophy is preserved. This preservation is important, as
we have often seen the credibility of currencies degrade. 
Even in times of distributed ledger technology, we have 
seen Bitcoin move from a "peer-to-peer electronic cash 
system" to more of a digital gold.

This occurred due to the suppression of the block size 
limit by leaders in the space, and a subsequent rise in 
fees, eliminating the coin's use for everyday transactions.
By having a figurehead on the face of the coin, we are 
reminded of the very intentions of Ron Paul to, in all 
things, foster liberty. We remember the words he spoke in 
regard to the currencies we use, often making clear the 
realities that lie beneath the surface. Regarding money, he
has stated simply: "You can't have a healthy economy 
without sound money, which is why we're on the verge of 
very serious economic problems." [1] and "True prosperity 
can only come from a healthy economy and sound money. That 
can only be achieved in a free society." [2]

Money and currencies have long been adorned with the faces 
of influential persons and leaders. RonPaulCoin was the 
first cryptocurrency to do so, and for good reason; 
cryptocurrency is a modern method to achieve that which he 
has worked towards. By using this new technology with 
purpose, we move closer to his vision of liberty, peace, 
government transparency, and the end of the Federal 
Reserve. 



As many are aware, Bitcoin served to create sound money 
through a fair distribution, limited supply, and 
permissionless use. To build from this, the following are 
ways in which RonPaulCoin on Base seeks to achieve his 
vision: 

Awareness: marketing is intended to extend the awareness of
Ron Paul and his philosophy. By integrating his likeness 
into the new world of cryptocurrency, we bring awareness to
the fundamental purpose of the movement. This emphasizes 
the positive aspects of it, when smaller negative aspects 
of cryptocurrency can often be blown out of proportion by 
media.

Charity: We seek to provide funding for the existing 
programs in Ron Paul's name. Donations to the Ron Paul 
Institute and Mises Institute expand their educational 
outreach, strengthen the movement for peaceful foreign 
policy, and provide people with the tools they need to 
achieve liberty. Donations can be specific to particular 
projects such as the End The Fed documentary, scholarships,
and various publications from the Mises Institute. As 
people share knowledge and expand their liberties through 
peaceful and just means, they in turn inspire others to 
follow suit, as they have not stepped on those around them.

Memes: Ron Paul's passion, excitement, and preparedness has
been captured in meme format and promote in a fun and 
simple way the sentiment of his movement. Because of the 
strong integration of modern cryptocurrencies and meme 
culture, RonPaulCoin aims to promote the classic memes and 



provide new memes that further the mission of liberty, 
peace, and prosperity.

Monetary transparency: Accounting of the development, 
marketing, and charity funds will be publicly available at 
ronpaulcoin.org, as to correlate with the transparency that
Ron Paul advocates. This also serves as an example for 
other projects to use. 

References: 
[1] 
washingtonpost.com/wp-dyn/content/discussion/2007/10/01/DI2
007100101451.html
[2] azquotes.com/quote/1141339

http://www.azquotes.com/quote/1141339
http://www.washingtonpost.com/wp-dyn/content/discussion/2007/10/01/DI2007100101451.html
http://www.washingtonpost.com/wp-dyn/content/discussion/2007/10/01/DI2007100101451.html

